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March 21, 2022 

To All Parties Interested in the Wildland Urban Interface (WUI) Technical Advisory Group 

The State Building Code Council (SBCC) is seeking members for the Wildland Urban 
Interface (WUI) Technical Advisory Group (TAG). This TAG will address how the 2018 or 
2021 WUI Code addresses construction and site conditions and will review code change 
proposals submitted to SBCC for consideration in the Administrative Code rulemaking 
process. 

The WUI TAG will convene after the Group 2 code change proposal submittal period and 
will conclude with a report to the Building, Fire and Plumbing Codes Committee, which in 
turn will make a recommendation to the full Council. The WUI TAG will set a meeting 
schedule once convened. Means of participation will be virtual using Zoom and/or 
conference phone. 

Please submit a letter or e-mail indicating the position or positions you are interested along 
with a brief resume to SBCC@des.wa.gov . Applicants will be asked to confirm the support 
of a local or statewide organization, where possible. The deadline for applications will be 
April 8, 2022. The Council is seeking subject area experts for the following: 

Department of Natural Resources  County/City: East and West sides of state   
Architect Home builder  
Building Official:  East and West sides of state   General Contractor 
Manufacturer/Supplier General Public 
Fire Protection Engineer State Agency 
Emergency Management Fire Chiefs: East and West sides of state   
Fire Marshal: East and West sides of state    

 

The state building code adoption process depends on involvement of the experts and 
professionals in the building industry. Please consider participating and contact The State 
Building Code Council at  SBCC@des.wa.gov if you have any questions.  

Sincerely, 
Ray Shipman  
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